
KIDS on the ROCK – January 2024 

ROCKBROOK CHILDREN’S MINISTRY Julie Vidlak, children’s ministry director 

************************JANUARY SUNDAY SCHOOL********************* 
Join us in January as we journey from the Old Testament into the New Testament!  

January 7th - “Old vs New!” Learn how these 2 “Testament” parts of the Bible are connected by God’s promises. 

   ***LIBRARY SUNDAY will be January 7th.  Bring back bags and books! 

January 14th – The Gospel of Matthew 

January 21st- The Gospel of Mark 

January 28th- The Gospel of Luke 

**********************CHRISTMAS APPRECIATION*********************** 
Our children at Rockbrook UMC experienced Christmas 2023 with the theme of “UNFROZEN”.  Thank you to the following for 

helping with the Christmas party and program.  Your help and dedication to our children’s ministry are appreciated!   

Craft Party Helpers: Cheri Humphus, Kathy Lehmann, Ellen Drabek, Pat Sward, Mary Langille, Diane Allred, Heather 

Welander, Jonathan Vidlak, Emily Vidlak, Anna Vidlak, Nathan Richards, and Janice Samson for cookie baking. 

Christmas Program:    

ACCOMPANIST:  Tatyana Boellstorff     AUDIO:  Jim Phillips              VIDEO: Marc Welander  

Preschool/Kindergarten Sunday School Teacher:  Juliana Ewing 

Special thanks to Teresa Holdcroft-Reese for behind the scenes help! 

Thank you to Pastor Marcee and RUMC congregation for supporting and loving our children! 

Thank you to parents for supporting your child’s faith journey through this valued tradition! 

Thank you to the children of Rockbrook for sharing your talents and faith with us! 
 

RUMC Children’s 2022 Christmas Program was “UNFROZEN”. 

In case you missed it, please find our program video on our Facebook Page and YouTube Channel. 
***************************************************************************************************** 

Happy New Year!  Looking back at 2023, it was a year of fun and meaningful experiences for our children’s 

ministry!  Second semester will find us learning from the New Testament.  We’ll continue our library time and will 

have our children’s choir singing occasionally during the 10:45 service.  New volunteer helpers are always welcome.   

Lots to look forward to!  God’s blessings in the New Year to your family! - Julie Vidlak 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Announcing VBS 2024! 
Sunday June 9 thru Thursday June 13, nights 

Want to help?    
 Let Julie know now and have first pick! 

Crafts, Music, Games, Bible Story,  

Decorations, Group Guides, 

Behind the scenes prep… 

       It’s never too early to volunteer! 


